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June 17, 2021 
TO PRIESTS, RELIGIOUS AND LAY FAITHFUL 

DIOCESE OF GRAND FALLS 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
Today I am announcing to you that Father Patrick OSUJI has been Incardinated into the 
Diocese of Grand Falls. 
 
I would first like to thank Fr. Patrick for his willingness to permanently join the 
Presbyterate of the Diocese. I know that his decision was made only after a period of 
discerning God’s will in his life and after a positive experience of ministry in the Diocese of 
Grand Falls. While ‘on loan’ to us from the Diocese of Okigwe, Fr. Patrick has been a good 
and faithful priest and now he has chosen to make the Diocese of Grand Falls his home. 
Welcome, Fr. Patrick! 
 
I also wish to thank the Most Rev. Solomon A. Amatu for releasing Fr. Patrick from the 
Diocese of Okigwe; making it possible for him to become of priest of this Diocese. 
 
Finally, I wish to thank the Priests, Religious and people of this Diocese who have 
welcomed Fr. Patrick to our Diocese and helped to make him feel welcomed, appreciated 
and ‘at home’ here. I know that I can count on you to make all priests from away, and 
who have chosen to minister in our Diocese, ‘at home’ 
 
I remain, 
 
Yours in Christ 

 
R. Anthony Daniels 
Bishop of Grand Falls 
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